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Special Education

Special Education Reporting time is here. There are many ODE Reports that are
due right after the end of school.

We are currently working with Willamette ESD on looking at our Autism Services.
As a Special Education team, Willamette ESD employees, Mindy Arthur and
Megan Cleary we are looking at all the areas of criteria to serve Autistic kids and
finding our priorities to create systems to support the students as well as
teachers.

Enalish Language Learners

The ELL students have just finished up taking the ELPA21 test. That is a Federal
requirement that we test their English proficiency level annually. This will help to
decide how services will be provided for next year.

AVID- Advancement via Individual Determination

2017 was our first school year to have Seniors in the AVID program. This was a
great accomplishment for the Sheridan School District. This also meant another
layer of data collection. This data showed that there are some areas that we
can put into SHS to give all juniors/seniors more opportunities.



